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chromatographic separation. Chinese Chemical Letters, 2021, 32, 3398-3401. 4.8 55

35 Preparation of porous carbon nanomaterials and their application in sample preparation: A review.
TrAC - Trends in Analytical Chemistry, 2021, 143, 116421. 5.8 55

36 Carbon dots in sample preparation and chromatographic separation: Recent advances and future
prospects. TrAC - Trends in Analytical Chemistry, 2021, 134, 116135. 5.8 53



4

Hongdeng Qiu

# Article IF Citations

37 Progress in stationary phases modified with carbonaceous nanomaterials for high-performance
liquid chromatography. TrAC - Trends in Analytical Chemistry, 2015, 65, 107-121. 5.8 52

38 New deep eutectic solvents composed of crown ether, hydroxide and polyethylene glycol for
extraction of non-basic N-compounds. Chinese Chemical Letters, 2019, 30, 871-874. 4.8 52

39 A novel green approach for the chemical modification of silica particles based on deep eutectic
solvents. Chemical Communications, 2015, 51, 9825-9828. 2.2 51

40 Deep eutectic solvent-based liquid-phase microextraction for detection of plant growth regulators
in edible vegetable oils. Analytical Methods, 2016, 8, 3511-3516. 1.3 49

41 Basic deep eutectic solvents as reactant, template and solvents for ultra-fast preparation of
transition metal oxide nanomaterials. Chinese Chemical Letters, 2020, 31, 1584-1587. 4.8 49

42 Novel imidazolium-embedded and imidazolium-spaced octadecyl stationary phases for reversed phase
liquid chromatography. Talanta, 2014, 126, 177-184. 2.9 48

43 Recent advances in selective separation technologies of rare earth elements: a review. Journal of
Environmental Chemical Engineering, 2022, 10, 107104. 3.3 48

44 Design of C<sub>18</sub> Organic Phases with Multiple Embedded Polar Groups for Ultraversatile
Applications with Ultrahigh Selectivity. Analytical Chemistry, 2015, 87, 6614-6621. 3.2 47

45 Highly Selective Separation of Rare Earth Elements by Zn-BTC Metalâ€“Organic Framework/Nanoporous
Graphene <i>via In Situ</i> Green Synthesis. Analytical Chemistry, 2021, 93, 1732-1739. 3.2 47

46 Selective Separation of Metal Ions via Monolayer Nanoporous Graphene with Carboxyl Groups.
Analytical Chemistry, 2016, 88, 10002-10010. 3.2 45

47 Poly(1-allylimidazole)-grafted silica, a new specific stationary phase for reversed-phase and
anion-exchange liquid chromatography. Journal of Chromatography A, 2009, 1216, 3904-3909. 1.8 44

48 A Sulfonicâ€•Azobenzeneâ€•Grafted Silica Amphiphilic Material: A Versatile Stationary Phase for Mixedâ€•Mode
Chromatography. Chemistry - A European Journal, 2013, 19, 18004-18010. 1.7 44

49
Preparation and evaluation of 2-methylimidazolium-functionalized silica as a mixed-mode stationary
phase for hydrophilic interaction and anion-exchange chromatography. Journal of Chromatography A,
2016, 1468, 79-85.

1.8 44

50
Fabrication of chemiluminescence resonance energy transfer platform based on nanomaterial and its
application in optical sensing, biological imaging and photodynamic therapy. TrAC - Trends in
Analytical Chemistry, 2020, 122, 115747.

5.8 44

51
A SiO<sub>2</sub> NPâ€“DNA/silver nanocluster sandwich structure-enhanced fluorescence
polarization biosensor for amplified detection of hepatitis B virus DNA. Journal of Materials
Chemistry B, 2015, 3, 964-967.

2.9 43

52 Multi-mode application of graphene quantum dots bonded silica stationary phase for high
performance liquid chromatography. Journal of Chromatography A, 2017, 1492, 61-69. 1.8 43

53 Imidazolium ionic liquids-derived carbon dots-modified silica stationary phase for hydrophilic
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